
 

Thank you all for your support for FRIENDS this term, we wish you a 

very Merry Xmas and a Happy New Year! See you in January! 

   

 

 

 Don’t miss the Year 6  

 Cake Sale TODAY at 3.15pm 

 in the KS1 Playground!   

 All money raised will go 

towards funding the Year 6 

Leavers Party. 

YEAR 6 CAKE SALE 

MERRY XMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 



We are collecting empty branded printer cartridges 

for recycling  and also any foreign currency.  If you 

have any cartridges or coins that you would like to 

donate then please drop them off at the school 

office. Thank you in advance! 

 

There is still time to help support Friends of 

Monkfield Park through easyfundraising in the 

run up to Christmas (and beyond!).  When you 

join easyfundraising you collect free donations 

every time you buy something online. With 

3551 retailers to choose from, it won’t cost 

you or the school a penny extra and we have 

raised £665.46 for the school to date.  Please 

sign up today using the following link and help 

us  raise even more!                                                       

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

monkfieldparkprimaryschoolcambourne/  

EASYFUNDRAISING 

PRINTER CARTRIDGES/FOREIGN CURRENCY 

Email—

friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com  

    

We would like to have a Costume 

Swap Shop next term.  If you have 

any Costumes that you are happy to 

donate then please hand them into 

the School Office and when we have 

enough we can book in a date! 

COSTUME SWAP SHOP 

mailto:friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com

